
Music – Mrs Haywood 
 

I’m Ms Haywood and I’m the Music Lead 
here at Hanwell Fields. I also teach and 
lead Music at Hill View which is why you’ll 
only see me here on Mondays, Thursdays 
and Fridays. It means that I get to plan 
music events that bring the two schools 
together, which is always lovely to do.  
 
As Music Lead, I plan and teach music from 
Year 1 to Year 6, and when I get the chance, 
I love to work alongside our amazing 
Foundation staff and children too! I also 

lead Choir and Orchestra and create the weekly Music Assemblies that you see 
in the newsletter. 
 
I’ve always loved music and have sung and played instruments since I was a 
child. Since I became Music Lead nearly four years ago, I’ve been very fortunate 
to have had some fantastic training from United Learning which has really 
helped me to develop my knowledge and skills as a music teacher. This summer, 
our Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 children will be taking part in an online, in-school singing 
and body percussion project led by United Learning, alongside other UL schools 
from all around the country. Look out for more information in the coming 
weeks! 
 
 
 


